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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Parent Expectations Meetings 

You should have all received a letter about these meetings. The main objective is for you to see your child’s 

teacher and to hear from them about the learning your child will undertake this year. The meeting is not intended 

to take more than three or four hours! However if you are unable to attend, the slides used will be in your child’s 

class page on the website. 

Farmer’s Market – Friday 26 October, 2:15pm 

In the diary we have put the date of our Farmer’s Market. This is a whole school event and will bring to a 

close our enterprise focus. Each class will receive a small budget and will design and make something to 

sell at the market. All proceeds will go to two charities; one local and one international, to be decided by 

Pupil Parliament. Please remember that we start at 2:15pm and in the past, stalls tend to sell out 

quickly!  

Parent Consultation Evenings 

Parent consultations have been arranged for 17 and 18 of October. This meeting is your first 

opportunity to hear the teacher’s views on how your child has settled and is performing in class. You can 

also ask any questions (within reason!) you may have of the teacher.  

We will be continuing with our online booking system. A guide sheet is available on our website, the 

school app or at the office should you need one. 

If you are unable to attend either date, please contact the office and we will arrange another 

appointment at a mutually convenient time. I cannot stress enough the importance of parental support 

at these meetings. 

We will also be offering parents a chance to sample the current menu on offer during this term. The 

kitchen will be serving a sample of the foods on the new menu for you to try. Please note this is not 

enough for a main meal, but might help you get through parent consultations!  

Finally, although I hope you know this, if there is something you are worried about please do not wait 

for these sessions to discuss them with your teacher. We will help once we are aware you have a 

concern.  

Mosborough Primary Group 

Next Friday from 2pm, MPG are hosting a coffee afternoon.  This will take place outside the dinner hall if 

Mr Fallon’s order of good weather is accepted by the Met Office - failing this, we will be in the dinner 

hall.  Donations of buns are welcome (please leave at the school office) and all money raised goes to 

Macmillan Cancer Support. 

 



We are still hoping to run 3 Halloween discos this year on 23, 24 and 25 October.  However, in order to 

run three discos, we need a few extra volunteers to help on each night.  If you are available to help, 

please email mpg@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk for more details.  

 

Tickets for volunteers and volunteer information will be given at our meeting on 3 October, 7.30pm at 

school.  

 

Finally, a reminder to bring all Christmas card designs in by Monday 24 September.   

The deadline has been extended to after the weekend to give everyone a little extra time to get their 

designs in.  

 

Things to look out for 

 

Thursday 4 October        Y1 Victoria Seaside Day 

Thursday 4 October Census Day - American Themed Lunch 

Monday 15 October Y6 Author Visit 

Monday 15 October Active Travel Fortnight 

Wednesday 17 October Parent Consultation Evening 

Thursday 18 October Parent Consultation Evening 

Monday 22 October Enterprise Week (information will be included in the next newsletter) 

Tuesday 23 October Halloween Disco 

Wednesday 24 October Halloween Disco 

Thursday 25 October School Photographs 

Thursday 25 October  Halloween Disco 

Friday 26 October Farmer’s Market 

Saturday 27 - Sunday 4 

November 

Half Term 

 

Kind Regards  

  

  

  

Martin Fallon  

Headteacher 

  

 


